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From: Dean Ashley
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Comment on Suggestions
Date: Friday, 1 December 2017 1:35:14 PM

To the Redistribution Committee:
While I had hoped to offer some detailed comments on the 67 excellent suggestions made in
relation to the Redistribution of Victoria, time constraints have limited me to a very minor
clarification regarding my own suggestion (S67). The suggestion was published with a front sheet
containing information from the AEC online form used to submit it. Due to a combination of
Google auto-fill and inattention on my part, that information appears to have erroneously
included in the “Organisation” field, the name of a private company with which I am associated.
For clarity, the suggestion was intended to be on behalf of myself only.
I wish the Committee well in their deliberations and look forward to seeing their proposal. I am
happy to field any queries regarding my own suggestion.
Regards
Dean Ashley


